
To whom it may concern,

I would like to object, in the strongest possible terms, to the planned over development of the fish shop site on 
Barrenjoey Rd, Palm Beach. The proposed design is gross in the extreme. It in no way reflects the ‘sea side’ 
nature of Palm Beach, which is a unique and beautiful part of Sydney, that does not need buildings of the scale 
or poor design that is currently proposed. Palm Beach is a sea side village and not a major city, like Paramatta or 
Chatswood, which is where this development is more aligned. We have lived in Palm Beach for over ten years 
and we have been coming to Palm Beach for 60 years, and have loved the historic nature of this special place 
and the wonderful community that exists here. But with this ugly and oversized development, it is clear that 
developers, and not the community, will get their way. 

I urge the Council, whose responsibility is to represent their rate payers and not opportunistic and greedy 
developers, to listen to the community and reject outright the plans for the hideous development. 

Michele Brooks
130C Pacific Rd, Palm Beach 2018
mbrooks5@bigpond.net.au
0414910296

Sent: 25/06/2021 11:06:41 PM
Subject: Objection to Palm Beach fish shop over development


